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Executive Board meeting 6 September 2021 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the eighteenth meeting in 2021 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

Main discussions 

The Executive Board discussed the proposed selection and recruitment process of the Data Protection 
Officer.  

The Executive Board adopted the Executive Board Decision concerning the probationary period, 
management trial period and the annual appraisal of the Administrative Director of Eurojust. 

The Executive Board discussed the targeted revision of College Decision 2017-24 on practical 
arrangements for Liaison Prosecutors seconded from Third States to Eurojust in so far as it regulates 
aspects relating to the Liaison Prosecutors’ access to the Case Management System. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


